MEDIA ADVISORY: MINISTER MOKONYANE TO MEET WITH KZN EXECUTIVE

The Minister of Water and Sanitation, Ms Nomvula Mokonyane, will on Sunday 03
August 2014 visit the province of KwaZulu Natal. Minister Mokonyane will be meeting
with the Premier of KZN, Premier Senzo Mchunu, members of the Provincial Executive,
Mayors and Municipal Managers.

The purpose of Minister’s visit is to continue with the provincial visits that Minister
Mokonyane and Deputy Minister Tshwete have been undertaking, engaging with all
relevant leadership in the provinces mainly to look at particular water and sanitation
challenges, and together identify those that need critical attention.

This interaction leads to specific actions decided collectively and as such with the
necessary impetus to be carried forward. The previous provincial meetings in the Free
State, Western Cape and North West proved to be fruitful and created the necessary
platforms for further collaboration towards the delivery of the essential services of good
guality water and dignified sanitation.

There will be a media opportunity for cut-aways at the beginning of the meeting and a
full media briefing at the end of the meeting.

Details of the meeting are as follows:

Date: 03 August 2014

Time: 14h00

Venue: 3 Cities Hotel, Gateway Centre, Umhlanga.

All media are invited.

For more information contact Nomvula Khalo at 0834014914
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